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July 26, 2012 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: John Shurts 
 
SUBJECT: Council business: disclosure of earned outside income 
 
 
 The Council’s policy on financial disclosure requires that once a year, at the first Council 
meeting after we have gathered that year’s financial disclosure forms, “all Council members’ 
earned outside income during the preceding year will be disclosed.” I will read a brief statement 
during Council business noting all members who reported earned outside income in the past year 
on the financial disclosure form. 
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